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RE: F150s

From MWBE <mwbe@guilfordcountync.gov>

Date Wed 11/6/2024 12:07

To  Fran Cameron <ncameron@guilfordcountync.gov>; MWBE <mwbe@guilfordcountync.gov>

Cc  Jim Albright <jalbrig@guilford-es.com>; Christol Murphy <cmurphy@guilfordcountync.gov>; Raymond Lowe
<rlowe@guilfordcountync.gov>; Donald Warn <dwarn@guilfordcountync.gov>; Jason Jones

<jjones6é@gquilfordcountync.gov>; Shaunne N. Thomas <sthomas12@guilfordcountync.gov>; Maria Miles
<mmiles2@guilfordcountync.gov>

Good Afternoon Fran,

Thank you for the update. The MWBE Department approves the waiver submitted by EMS for
vehicle purchases. Jim, from an MWBE standpoint there is no need to make any adjustments to
agenda item 2024-475.

Sincerely,

From: Fran Cameron <ncameron@guilfordcountync.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, November 5, 2024 3:41 PM

To: MWBE <mwbe@guilfordcountync.gov>

Cc: Jim Albright <jalbrig@guilford-es.com>; Christol Murphy <cmurphy@guilfordcountync.gov>; Raymond Lowe
<rlowe@guilfordcountync.gov>

Subject: F150s

Hello — | spoke with Ray and he does not plan to purchase any F150s this year.
Thanks, Fran

Francesca Cameron, CLGPO
Purchasing Manager
Finance

336-641-3226
ncameron@aguilfordcountync.gov




